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Mary Ellis Retires from FinPro Help Desk [1]

August 26, 2015 by normandy.roden [2]

Senior Consultant Mary Ellis – one of the founding members of the FinPro Help Desk – has 
announced her retirement from the University effective Aug 31, 2015. Her last day in the office 
is Wed, Aug 26.

During her 15+ years on the job, Mary handled almost 184,000 contacts while helping 
individuals adapt to new technologies and understand CU policies, procedures, forms, and 
systems.

We thank her for her service and wish her a happy retirement. Best of luck in your future 
adventures, Mary!
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